
Dear members of the committee,  

My name is David Moon from Salem. I have two single family properties that I provide 

for rent in Salem. I am writing to request your help to remove the 20% penalty in LC18. 

In fact, LC 18 should be rewritten to provide vouchers to qualifying renters and lift the 

moratorium. It would be much simpler to administer. Either way, this needs fixed now. 

Thank you,  

 

David  

 


